
February 1, 2022 

Erie County Landbank 

Corry Neighborhood Initiative (CNI) wants to thank you for your 
help in our fight against blight.  We recently had signs made to 
recognize our major benefactors and will post them at each 
property we acquire to either rehabilitate or demolish.  This 
particular house was subject to a drug raid, located in a 
neighborhood of nice homes just one block away from an 
Elementary School.  With your help, this blighted property will 
be demolished and build new in its place.  

 
Thank you,  

Bradley Russell 
Chairman, Corry Neighborhood Initiative 



 

 

 

 


